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My name is Trevor Vannett. I am in support of the budget for the Developmental Disabilities 
Division because they need funds to look at guardianship for people with disabilities, look at 
people with physical disability more to qualify for waiver services, and find creative ways to 
provide services, don’t say “we can’t because of federal regulations.” I know the Department 
can challenge themselves to rise up to provide the care we all need.  
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